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Welcome to our first edition of the Tutshill Times.  In this edition 
you will find out more about the School Council and what they have 
been up to so far this year and what they are planning for the rest 

of this academic year! 

Our Eco-Council 

Hello! We are the Eco- Council and this 
year we are aiming to achieve the         

Eco-Schools Green Flag award. We have 
carried out a survey of the school and 

created an action plan based on the data 
we have discovered. Our three main aims 
for this year will focus on energy, litter 
and waste.  We have held an assembly 

for the whole school to   share our ideas 
with them.  If you wish to watch the          
PowerPoint that we created we have       

uploaded it to Seesaw.  We are hoping to 
organise a second hand uniform clothes  
stall with the PTA’s help after Easter. 

All proceeds will be shared between the 
PTA and our school charity ’Friends of 

the Earth’. More details will follow after 
the Easter break.   We have also signed 
up for the #GBSchoolClean. We will be 

sending out more information about       
litter picking very soon! 

 

Our Fundraising Committee 

Hello! We are the  fundraising                   
committee. We have already organised 
two events. Our first event was a non- 

school uniform day.  

In our last event, the playground       
challenge, we raised £193.00 

It was great fun to run and we hope the 
children enjoyed it. We have been hoping 

to do more activities in the future 

We have organised an Easter Bonnet   
Parade for today!  We are looking      

forward to seeing your Easter Bonnets 
with all of your Easter accessories! 

We hope that you all have a wonderful 
Easter holiday! 

Wet-play boxes 

Many thanks for your donations for the 
wet-play boxes the school council are 

currently trying to organise an appealing 
selection of games and activities for all 

of the year groups. If you have any     
further donations please bring them in 

and give them to Mrs Cooper. 


